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I SUPPORT [SB 1514]. 

 

Taken from the Text of [SB 1514], '...SECTION 1. The Director of the Employment 

Department shall conduct a study of the financial stability of the Unemployment 

Compensation Trust Fund and report the findings of the study in the manner provided 

by ORS 192.245 to the interim committees of the Legislative Assembly related to 

employment on or before September 15, 2023...." 

 

From my perspective, The Employment Department should have (in real time) all 

financial data pertaining to the Unemployment Trust Fund. 

 

A truthful and thorough explanation as to 'why' the Director of the Employment 

Department requires [SB 1514] to produce the necessary information is required. 

 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon Concurs-I am sure the Director will have a good excuse as to why the 

'study' is needed. 


